
 

2016 CHRISTMAS CELEBRATION with FILIPINO COMMUNITY 

11 December 2016, Sunday, 4:30-6:30pm 

 

 

 

Invitation: 

 

The Philippine Embassy in Beijing invites the Filipino Community to a Christmas 

gathering at the Embassy on 11 December 2016, Sunday at 4:30-6:30PM.   

Please confirm your attendance by 5 December 2016 by sending an email to 

philchina_40@yahoo.com or informing Ms. Riza Cain or Mr. Ronel Pengson at telephone 

number 6532-1872, extension 133 or  128 or mobile number 135 0134 8007 

We look forward to celebrating the holiday season with you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


